
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to you as an important member of our 

community to invite you to participate in our upcoming community feedback survey. 

Your insights and opinions are invaluable to us as we strive to enhance our community services 

and programs. We are committed to ensuring that every voice is heard, and your participation 

would greatly contribute to this effort. 

The survey will take approximately [time estimate] to complete and will be open from [start 

date] to [end date]. To participate, please visit [link to survey]. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to make your voice heard. We truly appreciate your 

involvement in helping us improve our community. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Your Organization]  

[Contact Information] 


